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I have the occasion to spend few months at the Universitatsklinikum – Hamburg-Eppendorf – 

Hamburg – Germany between June and August 2018. I met amazing professionals and very nice 

people that tough me a lot bot surgically speaking and from the human point of view. In Hamburg 

I was exposed to the cutting-edge technologies for the endovascular treatment of the aorta in all 

its segments, from the aortic arch to hypogastric artery and I learned tips and tricks from some of 

the best endovascular surgeons in Europe. 

Prof. Sebastian E. Debus was always a friendly presence during my stay and since the first day 

helped me to feel like home. 

Hamburg in furthermore an amazing place to live. A vibrant and modern capital in the earth of 

Europe. Everything was easy in Hamburg and, when at the end of your day, you walk or job along 

the Außenalster (Alster Lake) you realize that. 

In order to increase your endovascular knowledge and training I would definitely recommend this 

destination to young vascular surgeons.  

I really want to thank the European Society of Vascular Surgery and the Secretary General Prof. 

Sebastian E. Debus for giving me this wonderful opportunity. 
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